
 

 
 

NOTICE TO MARINERS 
 

No. 6 of 2022 
Access to Russian Vessels 

  

 
 
The Secretary of State for transport has written a letter to UK ports asking them not to provide access to any ship which 
they have reason to believe is: 

• Owned, controlled, chartered, or operated by any person connected with Russia 

• Owned, controlled, chartered or operated by Designated Persons 

• Flying the Russian flag 

• Registered in Russia 
 
Belfast Harbour Commissioners are asking all shipping agents to advise Belfast Harbour Commissioners if they are acting 
as agents for any vessel in port or due to call at the port where they have reason to believe it would not be permitted to 
enter the port in accordance with the terms of this letter. 
 
Letter below this NTM 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
PORT OPERATIONS            
BELFAST                      (on behalf of)   CAPTAIN K. G. ALLEN  
28th February 2022                          HARBOUR MASTER 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 


